
  
 
 

 
 

      
World peace starts  
in people’s hearts 

 
     Karl Jaspers 

 

      

 
 
 
Dear Customers, 
Dear Business Partners, 
 
 
Another turbulent year is coming to an end. We would like to take this opportunity to sincerely 
thank you for the much appreciated good working relationship. The loyalty and trust you have 
shown in us have given us strength. Let us move towards the future together with respect and 
hope. 
 
We wish you a peaceful Advent season, a Merry Christmas, and happiness, success and the best 
of health in the New Year. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Swissdis Team 

  

 


